

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE NOTICE OF AWARD

30 April 2025

Dear Mr. Cho,

Please be informed that upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the Philippine Embassy, Seoul, as contained in its Resolution No. 17-2025 dated 30 April 2025, the Embassy is awarding the contract for transportation services (vehicle rental with driver) in Jeju for official use of the Embassy to **CENTUM NEW JEJU TOURISM**.

Should you have any inquiries, you may contact Ms. Anna Gabriella E. Guinto, BAC Secretariat, at (02) 788-2100-2101 loc. 142 or email at anna.estimada@dfa.gov.ph. This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government Procurement Act of 2003.

Very truly yours,

EDWN GL Q. MENDOZA
Chargé d'Affaires and Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. CHO DAW WON

Centum New Jeju Tourism 42, Noyeon-ro, Jeju E-Mail: jeju_tour@kakao.com